
From: turq  <turq >   
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 5:43 PM  
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject: Consent Decrees.  
 
Please DO NOT  eliminate Consent Decrees.   
I see obvious detrimental effects to Symphonies abilities to choose their music without  raising their ticket  
prices  and or reducing many patrons  from purchasing elevated symphony tickets. Thanks.  
 
Sent  from my iPhone  
 




